
Dear Northern Beaches Council

I am writing in support of The Hugos deck extension (D.A 2020/0962).

Firstly the current outdoor deck is amazing and such a wonderful dining experience to truly enjoy the 
dining experience but it has limited places.

My sister is here from LA and all of the restaurants are extending their outdoor dining areas and not 
only is it a wonderful way of dining but it also helps with the current climate and ensures restaurants 
can stay open during COVID-19.

I think that it would be unfair not to allow this development as it would allow a long standing 
restauranter to keep open and clients to experience such a beautiful outdoor dining experience. I don't 
see any downside to this.

Many thanks

Zoe Kelly
25 Crown Rd
Queenscliff, 2095
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